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Topic: Update on Highway Route 2 Signage 
 

Vision: Sauk Valley Community College will be a leader in student 

achievement while expanding access to higher education across the 

Sauk Valley region. 
 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich and Dr. Lori Cortez 
 

Presentation: 
 The College is moving forward with an investigation into a new Highway Route 2 sign.  

SVCC published an RFP, and all proposals are due January 8, 2021.  College leadership may 

bring a bid award to the Board in January.  A short video animation of the sign’s design will be 

shared. 

 

  






